
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO LEVY DIFFERENTIAL RATES 

FOR THE 2024/25 FINANCIAL YEAR 

In accordance with section 6.36 of the Local Government Act 1995, notice is hereby given with respect of the 
intention of the Shire of Bridgetown-Greenbushes to adopt and levy in the 2024/25 financial year the following 
rates in the dollar (Rate in $) and minimum payments for differential general gross rental value (GRV) and 
differential general unimproved value (UV) rates: 

 

Rate Category Rate in $ Minimum Payment 
General Gross Rental Value (GRV) Properties 11.0431 1,195.00 
Mining Gross Rental Value (MRV) Properties 21.4750 1,195.00 
Rural Unimproved Value (UV) Properties 0.4623 1,481.00 
Mining Unimproved Value (MUV) Properties 6.8326 219.00 

 

The proposed rates in the dollar and minimum payments will fund the estimated budget deficiency of 
$6,152m. Any further updates to valuations received will result in the rate in the dollars being updated to 
achieve this advertised rate yield. 

A Statement of Objectives and Reasons for adopting these rates is available for inspection at the Shire 
Administration Building or Bridgetown Library during operating hours or may be downloaded from the Shire 
website https://www.bridgetown.wa.gov.au/council/news-information/public-notices.aspx 

Submissions from electors and ratepayers in respect of the proposed rates or minimum payments and any 
related matter may be made (in writing) addressed to the CEO by close of business on Tuesday 23 July 2024.  
Any general enquiries should be directed to Bruce Mead - Executive Manager, Corporate Services. 

 
 
 
 
 
NICOLE GIBBS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
1 July 2024  
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